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Alberta's Economic Future
Lobbyists Act Review Submission

The form response was submitted on 18 November 2021, 09:11 AM.

PART A: CONTACT INFORMATION

First Name * Elizabeth

Last Name * Roberts
Organization

Bimail I
Phone * I
City/Town * Oyen

PART B: COMMENTS

Comments * The Lobbyists Act is an excellent start. However, I
believe that lobbyists can unduly counterbalance public
sentiment and majority needs. Follow the money should
be published and publicly available, including sponsoring
companies within companies, organizations, foreign
individuals/foreign companies, regarding lobbyists. Any
lobbying done should be clearly attributed to the funding
sources/affliations. Advertising through media such as
television, radio, internet should also be publicly
disclosed as part of the advertising. Transparency of
funding in all of its forms should be paramount.





